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Hi Honey: 

What a wealth of timely, informative, significant and edifying information was delivered 
to an attentive audience of speakers and guests Saturday morning, March 4th! 

We refer, of course, to the Houston Community College Academy of Lifelong Learning's 
first seminar on March 4th. Your topic, "Long Term Care Insurance" that you presented, 
was a vital part of the program and provided much new information to all present. The 

entire staff of ALL wants to express our sincere gratitude to you for your part in the 

program.  We were amazed at the plethora of old, new, and projected information 
that you possessed and the clear manner in which it was delivered. Your presentation 
techniques would have made 20 year olds want to retire!  

The prevailing opinion of attendees was that we should have a repeat of this program in 
4-6 months as the material presented was so significant. The need for this type of 
seminar is unique in that the majority of the attendees were not aware of all the 
ramifications of the many types of information that is required to enable the new retiree 
to successfully achieve his "golden years". 

We ALL thank you for the excellence that was exhibited in your presentation.  We will 

remain in touch.   

 
Cordially, 
 

Phil Godshalk 

Phil Godshalk, ALL Administrative Liaison 
  

Randal Rockett 
Randal Rockett, Chairman of ALL 


